
 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 PROPOSED CHANGES TO FLOODPLAIN AND FLOODWAY BOUNDARIES, 
 AND FLOOD DEPTHS WITHIN THE PANTANO WASH FLOODPLAIN 
 THROUGH THE FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY 
 AS PART OF THE NATIONAL FLOOD INSURANCE PROGRAM 
 
 
The Pima County Flood Control District is proposing revisions to the floodplain and floodway 
boundaries and base flood elevations of the Pantano Wash based upon refined data and proposed 
bank protection improvements.  The revisions are located within Sections 5 and 6 of Township 14 
South, Range 15 East.  The limits of the study are from Speedway Boulevard to Tanque Verde 
Road. The proposed revisions will change the Flood Insurance Rate Map (FIRM), panels 
040192252K, 04019C2251K, and 04019C1663K for the City of Tucson in Pima County, Arizona. 
This action is required by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) as part of the 
National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP).  Maps that delineate the proposed revised floodplain, 
floodway, and base flood elevations are available for review at the Pima County Regional Flood 
Control District, Floodplain Management Division, located at 97 E. Congress Street, 3rd Floor, 
Tucson, Arizona 85701. Please contact Terry Hendricks, Chief Hydrologist, at (520) 243-1800 with 
any questions. 
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